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Monday 2nd February 2009
Dear parents/carer 

Experience a Year 7 Spanish lesson
I write with regard to the interest you expressed at the new intake parents evening last July in observing a typical year 7 Spanish class within normal school conditions.

Please find below a spreadsheet with the available dates and times of lessons during school hours.  We can only facilitate four people in each lesson so if you could provide me with a first and second choice it would be useful.  It is not normal policy to have parents and children in the same lesson so please bear this in mind when making your choice.

If you would prefer to attend a twilight session between 3pm – 5pm on………………..this can be arranged.

I will contact you via email to confirm when you are booked in and if you could arrive just a little before the start of the period in Reception, I will collect you from there.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at ashorten@comberton.cambs.sch.uk or telephone 01223 262503 if you have any questions or queries regarding the information in this letter.

Yours sincerely

Alison Shorten

Language College and MFL administrator

Year 7 parents observing Spanish lessons – Spring term 2009

P2 09.40-10.30am    P3 10.50-11.40am    P4 11.40-12.30pm   P5 13.10-14.00pm 

	Date
	Period
	Teacher
	1st choice
	2nd choice

	Monday 9th Feb
	P3
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P4 
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P3
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	
	P4
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	Tuesday 10th Feb
	P5
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P5
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	Wednesday 11th Feb
	P2
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P4
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P2
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	
	P4
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	Thursday 12th Feb
	P4
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P4
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	Wednesday 25th 
	P2
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P4
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P2
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	
	P4
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	Thursday 26th Feb
	P4
	Miss Driver
	
	

	
	P4
	Mrs Barcz-Morgan
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	Twilight session 3pm – 5pm date to be arranged
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